
 

 

 

 

 

 10th May 2022 

How can I help my child with their reading? 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We would like to invite all our parents and carers to a short workshop to help you 

understand the best ways you can help your child with their reading at home following 

the Birches First School approach to reading. 

Many parents talk to their child’s teacher about struggling with getting them to read at 

home or not being sure of the best way to do it. To help answer these questions, Mrs 

Kandola our English Subject Leader, who supports teaching staff at Birches First School 

will share her knowledge and experience and give some helpful tips and hints to help you 

with supporting your child’s reading.  

The workshop will be suitable for parents and carers of children in Nursery, Reception up 

to Year 4. During the workshop we will be able to answer any further questions and give 

more specific advice tailored to your child’s year group. Please see below for dates and 

times for your class. 

YN/YR/Y1     Monday 16th May 5.30-6.OO pm 

Y2/3/4         Monday 23rd May 5.00-5.30 pm 

 

We welcome in advance any questions you may have-they will all be anonymous, and 

all questions answered-I hope this helps and alleviates ‘any questions’ at the end! 

Please send questions to office@birches.staffs.sch.uk. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

S Varricchione 

Headteacher 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 

 


